
OAJtcp 

December Si, 1963 

Mr. J. E. Curry 
Chief of Police 

Subject: Information on the 
Jack Ruby Case 

Sir: 

I received information from an informant who wishes to 
remain annonymous that a Mr. and Mrs. Hamlin, EA9-4015, 
have been receiving telegrams, messages and funds to go 
toward defense costs for Jack Ruby. 

Mrs. Hamlin's given name is said to be Jean. 

Respectfully, 

CC r' />"`t7  
0. A. Jones 
Captain of Police 
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